
 

 
Book Parade 
Tomorrow at 2:00pm we will have our annual 
Book Week Parade! Children are welcome to 
wear their costumes all day – or add finishing 
touches at lunchtime just before the parade. We 
will be Live Streaming this event on our Facebook 
page which should be able to be viewed at a later 
date as well. Please encourage your child to bring 
in a book about their character and be able to tell 
their classmates who they are dressed up as and 
what they like about the character. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair has arrived and is set up 
in the Library. Children will be bringing home 
Wish Lists this week. Please understand it is not 
compulsory to purchase these books, but the 
school does make a commission on all books sold. 
Families are welcome to donate a book to the 
school library and we will put a Book Plate inside 
the front cover to indicate who has donated the 
book to the school. Parents are welcome to visit 
the Book Fair in our library any time Mon-Thurs 
this week or next week. The books will be packed 
up Fri 18th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Walk to School Safely Day 
This Friday is Walk Safely to School Day! If you 
would like to join in, meet the teachers outside 
the Quinty Bakehouse at 9am this Friday. We will 
walk to school together and practice safe 
pedestrian behaviour! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Photos 
Please return all school photo envelopes – even if 
you are not purchasing photos – by Tues 15th 
Sept. Please wear summer uniform on 
Wednesday 16th for photo day. If it is cold we will 
peel off the layers for the photo and then replace 
them afterwards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C News 
A big thank you to all families who supported the 
P&C with the Father’s Day gift bags. P&C made a 
profit of over $150. 
 
Jersey Day 
Wednesday 23rd September, SRC are hosting 
Jersey Day to raise awareness for Organ 
donation.  
Wear your favourite sporting Jersey or colours. 
No donation required! This day is about raising 
awareness. The SRC will be holding a design a 
jersey competition, 50c to enter. Return to Miss 
Fuller or Mrs Brett by Monday 21st Sept. 
Remember to put your name on the back. Winner 
will be announced on the day. 
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